
Theriot, Susan <stheriot@aging.sc.gov>
Kester, Tony <kester@aging.sc.gov>
Pondy, Kevin <pondyk@aging.sc.gov>
Ellison, Ruchelle <rellison@aging.sc.gov>
Van Cleave, Jennifer <jvancleave@aging.sc.gov>

CC: Dickinson, Gerry <gdickinson@aging.sc.gov> 
Wingfield, Paula <pwingfield@aging.sc.gov> 
Hightower, Paula <hightowr@aging.sc.gov>
Ford, Elizabeth <meford@aging.sc.gov>
Zavoras, Catherine <cZavoras@aging.sc.gov> 
Roberts, John <robertsj@aging.sc.gov>
Bailey, Jalawnda <jbailey@aging.sc.gov>

Date: 9/11/2014 8:28:32 AM 
Subject: RE: UPDATE: Santee-Lynches

From: Newman, Jordan <jnewman@aging.sc.gov>
To: Beard, Rene <rbeard@aging.sc.gov>

Watson, Dale <dwatson@aging.sc.gov>
Wolf, Anne <awolf@aging.sc.gov>
Rivers, Denise <riversd@aging.sc.gov>

Good Morning Everyone,

Just a quick update....Santee-Lynches server is back up and they can once again receive emails.

The phone directory I sent out yesterday remains to be the best way to get in contact with their office. Per their 
update, the best way to refer any constituents is per program via the direct lines given.

If you have any questions, please let me know.

Thank you!

Jordan

Jordan Newman
Program Coordinator 

Information and Referral Assistance
South Carolina Lieutenant Governor's Office on Aging
1301 Gervais Street, Suite 350
Columbia, SC 29201
Phone 803-734-0533, Fax 803-734-9887
Jnewman@aging.sc.gov

CONFIDENTIALITY NOTICE: This electronic email may contain information that is privileged, confidential, and/or otherwise protected from 
disclosure to anyone other than its intended recipient(s). Any dissemination or use of this electronic mail or its contents by persons other than the 
intended recipient(s) is strictly prohibited. If you have received this communication in error, please notify the sender immediately by reply email so 
that we may correct our internal records. Please then delete the original message.

From: Newman, Jordan
Sent: Wednesday, September 10, 2014 10:14 AM
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To: Beard, Rene; Watson, Dale; Wolf, Anne; Rivers, Denise; Theriot, Susan; Kester, Tony; Pondy, Kevin; Ellison, Ruchelle; 
Van Cleave, Jennifer
Cc: Dickinson, Gerry; Wingfield, Paula; Hightower, Paula; Ford, Elizabeth; Zavoras, Catherine; Roberts, John; Bailey,
Jalawnda
Subject: UPDATE: Santee-Lynches

Good Morning Everyone!

Please see the attached memo for an update on communications with Santee-Lynches AAA/ADRC.

Per the last update received, Santee-Lynches' server is still down and they cannot access emails at this time.

Please share this information with your staff as appropriate.

I will continue to update everyone as more information is received. If you have any questions, please let me know.

Best,

Jordan

Jordan Newman
Program Coordinator 

Information and Referral Assistance
South Carolina Lieutenant Governor's Office on Aging
1301 Gervais Street, Suite 350
Columbia, SC 29201
Phone 803-734-0533, Fax 803-734-9887
Jnewman@aging.sc.gov

CONFIDENTIALITY NOTICE: This electronic email may contain information that is privileged, confidential, and/or otherwise protected from
disclosure to anyone other than its intended recipient(s). Any dissemination or use of this electronic mail or its contents by persons other than the 
intended recipient(s) is strictly prohibited. If you have received this communication in error, please notify the sender immediately by reply email so 
that we may correct our internal records. Please then delete the original message.
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